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TO: WHOM IT MAY CONCERN,  

RE: REFERENCE LETTER FOR STUDENTS WITH DREAMS SYLVESTER CHIWEZA 

 

        I am Lekodi Magombo and the programmes officer for Students with Dreams at Art 

and Global Health Center Africa in Zomba, Malawi.  

       Student with Dreams is a creative leadership program and the first of its kind in 

Malawi. The program mentors young college students who come up with creative 

solutions to challenges that they see in society. Team leaders design and implement their 

own projects within a collaborative model that encourages a spirit of togetherness. 

        I am writing on behalf of Sylvester Chiweza who was a dreamer in the 2017-18 year 

of the Students with Dreams programme and was a leader in a project called Girl Rise In 

Potential (GRIP). A project that aimed at empowering young girls by teaching them 

practical skills that they used to support themselves and earn their livelihood. His passion 

for youth development is obvious, and I believe that he is a hard worker and has the skills 

and ability to accomplish any task he takes on. His project is one that helps mentor other 

youth and he stands out in qualities of leadership and teamwork. 

He is an exceptional individual. I would be happy to answer any questions 

concerning Sylvester Chiweza. 

Thank you, 

 

 

Lekodi Z. Magombo 

Programme officer for Students with Dreams 

+265 888 774 726 

lekodi@aghcafrica.org 
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